
Lantern parade Friday 6th December 
The Church are welcoming us once again for a couple of Carols 
 
Georgina could you liaise with Mike Reece for singing at Ravensholm please 
 
Anne and Tony have offered to do the mulled wine and Alison is going to help with 
the hot chocolate. 
 
(Still need to confer with Paul regarding Santa & sleigh visit) 
 
Christmas parties Saturday 14th December 
Our party is before the school one this year 
 
Colin has agreed to be our Santa again 
 
The Grotto will be decorated by ourselves so we need to put decorations etc on our 
shopping list. 
 
I have booked an entertainer from 12 noon till 1.45 (30 mins for younger children) 
(we need to discuss balloon animals at next meeting) 
 
Ann has ordered the Christmas trees and some lights  
 
Carol Singing in Sporties 
This was being discussed amongst the Tattenhall singers so I am waiting to hear back. 
 
Remembrance Day 
Ann has ordered more poppies for lamp posts 
 
David Bish is organising everything with the Church. We are just doing our usual teas and 
biscuits. 
 
 


